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1.0 Purpose of Report 

The purpose of this report is to present Correspondence for Members consideration.  

2.0 The following items are listed: 

2.1 Correspondence from the The Royal Scottish Pipe Band Association, Northern Ireland 
Branch (Dated 22 July 2024) 

On behalf of the Royal Scottish Pipe Band Association Northern Ireland Branch (RSPBANI), I 
wish to confirmour intentons for a Pipe Band & Drum Majors Championship returning to 
Portrush in 2025. 

After having a site meeting and viewing potential spaces, it was agreed the most suitable 
venue for a Pipe Band Championship is the West Strand, Portrush. 

The RSPBANI would like to set a date of Saturday 2 August 2025 and potentially going 
forward with the fist Saturday in August in future years. 

The RSPBANI would like to work in partnership with the Causeway Coast & Glens Borough 
Council through a sponsorship agreement, to setup, host and manage this prestigious event. 

Members are asked to note the contents of the correspondence 
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22 July 2024 
Mr David Jackson 
Chief Executive   
Causeway Coast & Glens Borough Council 
Cloonavin 
66 Portstewart Road 
Coleraine 
BT52 1EY 
 
 
Dear David, 
 
On behalf of the Royal Scottish Pipe Band Association Northern Ireland Branch (RSPBANI), I wish to 
confirm our intentions for a Pipe Band & Drum Majors Championship returning to Portrush in 2025. 
 
After having a site meeting and viewing potential spaces, it was agreed the most suitable venue for a 
Pipe Band Championship is the West Strand, Portrush. 
 
The RSPBANI would like to set a date of Saturday 2 August 2025 and potentially going forward with 
the first Saturday in August in future years. 
 
The RSPBANI would like to work in partnership with the Causeway Coast & Glens Borough Council 
through a sponsorship agreement, to setup, host and manage this prestigious event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Alastair Patterson 
Chairman, RSPBANI 


